
Friday, May 2nd 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL SOCCER 
Last night, the girls middle school soccer team traveled to Merrillville to face off against 
the Munster Mustangs for 2 matches.  Lake Central was victorious in the first game, 
shutting out Munster with a final score of 3-0.  Emma Graber, Grace Gutierrez, & Willow 
Bruggeman put in strong performances on the way to victory. In the 2nd game, Lake 
Central outscored Munster 7-4.  Three goals were scored by Abigail Brumm while 
Ashley Powell added another.  Great job, girls! 
 

AMERICAN HEART ASSOCIATION - CHEESEBALL CHALLENGE 
Clark's American Heart Association Fundraiser is still in full swing. May 8th will be our 
Cheese Ball Challenge. We have extended the sign-ups to Monday, May 5th.  If you 
would like to participate in the Challenge, you will need to bring in $10 or more. If you 
donate $10, you can be drafted to a team. If you donate $20 or more, you can choose 
your team captain. The more money your team raises, the more "advantages"  your 
team will get. Please bring money to lunch or donate online. If you would rather just 
donate to your favorite team captain and not participate, please add it to their classroom 
jar. Thank you all for helping a great cause! 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
Student Council will have its last meeting of the year next Wednesday, May 7th, at 8:15 
a.m. in Mr. Magdizarz's room.  Donuts will be provided.   
 
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): 

TUESDAY, MAY 13th  
 
 

TUTORING--BEFORE SCHOOL TUESDAYS AND 

THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 
CLARK SPIRITWEAR 

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND 
at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access the 

https://1stplace.sale/107077


information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on 
some great looking spiritwear! 
 
****************************************************************** 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND! 
 


